February 2, 2011

Mr. lain Fisher, California Public Utilities Commission
Mr. Greg Thomsen, Bureau of Land Management
¢/o Dudek Engineering

605 Third Street

Encinitas, CA 92024

Re: Proposed Tule Wind Power Project
Dear Bureau of Land Management and California Public Utilities Commission:

I think that the idea to propose wind power generation fields in rural areas is an awesome idea and a very proactive and
practical one. It puts the wave of the future right in front of everyone in the city... basically saying, Hey! Thisis the
wave of the future, be proud that this area is concerned and is active in finding a resolution to solve the current energy
crisis,.. and it should not be so shortlisted to a point where people are concerned about its unsightly presence.. Not at
all!l This area is very important to the wind value that can be cultivated in this region and should be respected and
boasts about that we are making a change right here in this city. Get the schools involved,.. like support a peewee
league and call them the bilades or something.. get people informed and then the support for the project will be in the
hands of the people!! That will make a movement way easier if the public has its back!! Setup fundraisers or do school
tours,. Whatever necessary to get the word out to said town effected by the awesome new refined and renewable
energy source in their town!! Then make it happen and help make the world a cleaner and better place!l!

Sincerely,

Martin Zurawski

4517 w Pt. Loma Blvd.
San Diego, CA, 92107
capnmartro@yahoo.com



